
AFFIRMING COMMITTEE 
MINUTES OF NOVEMBER 17, 2019 MEETING 

 
Present: Marion Boyd, Judy Zarubick, Jackie Clements, Emily Perry, Julia Metzger, 
  Liz Dillman 
 
 
MOVIE SCREENING OF “so the Bible tells me so” – Nov 23, 2019 
 - so far have received one registration 
 - decided to cancel the event  
 - committee is very disappointed in the lack of response 
 - discussed different ways of engaging people in this presentation 
  - could show clips of it during worship service – begin this in February 
  - then plan another showing and workshop hoping more will be interested 
 - part of the poor response may have been the positive impact the handouts  
 “What the Bible says – and doesn’t say about Homosexuality” – people may feel 
 they have enough information at this time 
 - date may also have been an issue – too close to Christmas – people very busy 
 - also discussed the impact of not having put a deadline for registration on the  
 Poster 
 
POLLING OF THE CONGREGATION 
 - discussed an informal polling of the congregation to see where they stand on 
 the issue 
 
SPEAKER IN JUNE 
 Tim Reaburn is willing to come and speak about the Affirming program in June 
 2020 
  
NEXT MEETING 
 
 JANUARY 19, 2020 at 12:00 in the Resource Room. 
 
 
 
 


